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Editor’s Le�er 
Dear Everyone, 
 

 I hope that everyone in the village has had a really enjoyable 
summer.  Welcome to any newcomers in Rudston. You will be 
made welcome and see that there are lots of activities which you 
can join. Many of us  have had  an excellent time at the Thorpe 
Hall Fun Day on August 28th. There were fun stalls, archery, 
shooting and games, as well as horse and dog demonstrations, to 
enjoy. We hope that  lots of money was made for the Yorkshire 
Air Ambulance.    . 
 We look forward to the Rudston Show and the Musical All-
sorts evening, details of which you can see  in this edition. There 
is an entry form for the Rudston Show on page  12 . We hope that 
everyone will support this event. 
 There is an article  in this newsletter, from Paula, about the 
Village Bingo.  It is good to see  the details of where  the money 
has gone and the fantastic support which local organisations re-
ceive. Paula goes on to thank all the volunteers who relentlessly 
collect the money, whatever the weather! We should also add our 
thanks to Paula. 
 We often overlook the work of volunteers in the village and 
individuals who occasionally criticise, perhaps forget the enor-
mous efforts these helpers put into making our village a happy 
place in which to live.  
 There are so many projects which need volunteers, one of 
them being  in the “Corner Garden”. There will be an update in the 
next Newsletter, which will also include details of how Riley Over-
field and friends raised money for the garden. 
 Thanks to Chris, who sent in the very amusing article 
“Where I’ve been”. I’m sure many of us recognise these places! 
 Finally, congratulations to all those youngsters who have re-
ceived expected results in GCSEs and A levels and good luck to 
all those who are moving on to college and university. I hope that 
you have a wonderful time, enjoying the company of like minded 
people of a similar age. 
 Don’t forget, we always need articles and it would be good to 
read about your experiences; especially for those to whom higher 
education is in the distant past! 

Sue Tompkin 
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Vicar: Rev Glyn Owen (01262) 420313 

Reader: Mr. John Walker (01262) 603170 

Curate: Rev James Trowsdale (01262) 490148 

Rudston with Boynton, Carnaby & Kiham 

  Church services and events for September 
4th        9.30am   Holy Communion 

11th              9.30am  Morning Prayer 

18th      9.30am  Holy Communion  

25th      10.00am  United Parish Communion at Wold Newton 

There is a service of Holy Communion each Wednesday Morning at 10.30am 
followed by coffee. 

Dear Friends, 

 September is a quiet month in the church calendar but there are a 
couple of things happening to tell you about. First; we are starting a 
‘Pilgrim course’ in September. It is a chance to explore the Christian 
faith in an informal, friendly and open way. We’ll look at the Lords Pray-
er as a way into the Christian gospel, a guide to our own prayers and a 
way of deepening our relationship with God. If you want to know more 
visit the Pilgrim website which has loads of information: 
www.pilgrimcourse.org   It doesn’t matter whether you are new to 
church or have been a Christian for many years and want to visit the 
roots of your faith again. The course assumes very little understanding 
or knowledge of the Christian faith and all are truly welcome. It will be at 
2pm in the afternoon starting on 14th September initially at the home of 
Margaret Reed in Rudston and run weekly for six weeks. If that doesn’t 
fit for you we will also have one in Kilham in the evening (starting on  
Monday12th September, 7pm) at the home of Rob Gobel, Chantry 
Meadows, Kilham. Either call me or see Margaret for more information. 

 The second thing to mention is that you may have seen the scaf-
folding go up and the activity around church. We are having some fairly 
substantial repairs to the roof, guttering and stonework (the joy of main-
taining a medieval building!). It’s taken a few years to plan and get to 
this point (including making sure no bats are upset or harmed during the 
work) but when the job is done the church should be sound and water-
tight for many years to come. 
Every blessing, 
Glyn 
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RUDSTON VILLAGE BINGO 

We’re back round to the end of year for the village bingo and this year 
we have managed, after costs, to raise £950 to be shared equally be-
tween the playing field and newsletter.  This is a fantastic amount, but 
unfortunately the support for the bingo is reducing and we are just short 
of £150 down on the previous year, as can be seen when comparing 
last two years income. 

 

 To get back to the amount raised during 2014-15 we need to be 
able to sell another 28 books per week.  Would you be interested in 
supporting us? 
 For those of you who don’t know about the village bingo, it’s been 
running for over 30 years and has been used to help support various 
groups within the village.  It still only costs 10p per book per week to 
play and all tickets are delivered to your home each week so you don’t 
have to come out on a cold, wet night  only the people who deliver the 
tickets have that pleasure. 
 It would only take a few people to make a big difference to the 
amount of money that we raise for the playing field and newsletter, both 
of which are for the benefit of the community of Rudston. 
 If you would like to help support this or would like to know more 
about how the bingo works, please contact me on 420708.  Please 
note, I have BT Call Guardian system on my phone line, so just follow 
the instructions. 
 In the meantime I would like to thank everyone who has continued 
to support the village bingo over the last 12 months and also Lorna 
Moore, John Croft and Anna Burgess who deliver the tickets every 
week, no matter what the  
weather.    Many thanks.          Paula Beresford 

  2014/15 2015/16 

Winnings paid out for games 411-424 / 425-437 £560.00 £520.00 

Photocopying costs £50.10 £47.85 

New bingo books £27.12  

Renewal of bingo licence £20.00 £20.00 

Miscellaneous £1.50   

TOTAL COSTS  £658.72 £587.85 

Funds raised for Rudston Playing Field £1025.00   

Funds raised for Rudston Playing Field/Newsletter   £950.00 
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 On 4th July, the Rudston WI meeting 
was attended by 16 members, at Rudston 
Village Hall. 
 Unfortunately our speaker was unable 
to attend the meeting so Norman Raven 
kindly came along at last minute and gave us a very interesting 
talk and demonstration on model railways.  
 Our competition was themed on a wooden object. First 
prize was won by Joyce Peace, 2nd   Lorna Moore and 3rd Mar-
garet Reed, the raffle was won by Barbara Moorfoot.  Congratu-
lations to you all. 
 At the meeting we discussed items from the WI newslet-
ter. 
 If you are interested in joining, or would like to come along 
as a visitor you will be made welcome.  
 As our next meeting date in August will be our summer 
outing the next meeting in Rudston will be on Tuesday 6th Sep-
tember. 

For further details contact Sue Dawson Tel: 01262 606153 

     
The Harvest Festival will be in Church on  
Friday October 7th at 6.30.p.m. followed 
by Harvest Supper in the Village Hall. All 
welcome to both. 
 

 Tickets available in mid- September 
from Jean Corner and other Church mem-
bers at £3.50 each. 
Thank you for your support in the past and we look forward to 
your continued support in the future. 
June Sellers . (Social secretary for All Saints P.C.C.) 
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Defibrillator for Rudston 
 The Parish Council are pleased to announce that after what seems an 
inordinate time waiting for confirmation of funding, we now have sufficient 
funding (courtesy of Lissett Wind Farm Community Fund, East Riding 
Council Local Grant and Parish Council resources, to go ahead with the 
purchase and installation of a defibrillator. This will be sited in the old phone 
box on Middle Street. 
 The defibrillator will be in a secure box which will need a code to get 
in. This code will be known to the 999 service, so when anyone calls an am-
bulance, they should inform you of the code to access the defibrillator. 
 Given the distance to A&E departments from Rudston, this could be a 
life saver for anyone who has a heart attack. 
 The defibrillator and associated support package will come from a 
charity, Community Heartbeat Trust, who work with Yorkshire Ambulance 
Service and BT, to provide a complete, resilient and sustainable solution 
and which will include the following services:  

 cPAD defibrillator and steel cabinet 
 WebNos cPAD internet based Governance System  
 Post Event Trauma Counselling 
 AED Signage  
 Rescuer Safety Kit (Hi-Vis Jacket and torch)  
 Community Cardiac Arrest Response Seminar (For as many people 

as necessary)  
 Complete policies and procedure pack  
 VETSfone service 
 Free electricity to keep the defibrillator charged 

 VETSfone is a Community Heartbeat Trust service that provides a 
Volunteer Emergency Telephone System. This will provide an emergency 
phone in the kiosk, which is important in Rudston as the mobile phone cov-
erage is so patchy. It will allow trained volunteers to be contacted automati-
cally by anyone who needs the defibrillator.   
 A budget will be allocated for maintenance and replacement parts. 
The costs of these vary but generally, every two years (and after a rescue) 
pads will need replacing at approximately £30 a set and the battery every 4 
years at £166-195 depending on model of AED.  
 Once the defibrillator is installed, we will set up a training session for 
anyone who would like to know how to use one.    Neil 
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Seating	for	the	Corner	Garden	
  We have also been informed that we were successful in a 
bid to the Caythorpe Gas Environmental Fund for a grant to 
provide seating and signage for the Corner Garden. This fund-
ing will be used to purchase signs for the lower and upper 
gates to the garden and three benches and one picnic table 
made from recycled plastic. We chose recycled plastic as that 
reduces maintenance and should provide a long life for the 
seating. 
Hopefully the seating will be in place by the end of October. 
Neil Watson 

                Rudston	Playing	Field	News 
 Thanks to grants from Lissett Community Wind Farm 
Fund and Caythorpe Enrironmental Fund together with money 
raised from the village bingo, work will be starting soon to re-
place the pavilion's old wooden doors and windows with uPVC 
double glazed units.  
 This will make the pavilion warmer, more secure and re-
duce the burden of maintenance. We are fortunate to have fa-
cilities for bowls, cricket, football and tennis as well as informal 
recreation in such a lovely setting in the village. 
 
 Jane Crossley 

 

The Youth Group is held        
at the village hall  

on Thursdays 
  5:30pm - 7pm.  

Ages 8-13 years. 
Come and make friends and have fun. 
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Rudston Village Show  
  

All entry fees are 20p per class.  
Prize Money -  1st: £1.00   2nd: 60p   3rd: 40p  

 
Class 1: Jar of Homemade Jam  
Class 2: Jar of Lemon Curd  
Class 3: Jar of Chutney 
Class 4: Bottle of homemade alcohol (wine, liqueur)  
Class 5: Victoria Sandwich  
Class 6: 4 Cheese Scones  
Class 7: 4 Flapjacks  
Class 8: 6 Savoury Biscuits 
Class 9: 4 Jam Tarts  
Class 10: Chocolate Cake (Men Only)  
Class 11: Arrangement of Garden Flowers in a Jam Jar  
Class 12: An Indoor Pot Plant  
Class 13: A Photograph of “Village Life” in Rudston  
Class 14: Any Hand Made Craft Item Children’s Classes:  
Class 15: 4 Decorated Buns, (up to 10 years of age)  
Class 16: Vegetable Animal, (up to 10 years of age)  
Class 17: Over 10's Miniature garden. 
Class 18: Wold Top Cake (entrants will get a free bottle of wold 
     Top Beer to bake the cake with). 
Class 19: Best Vegetable. 
Class 20: Presentation for a Harvest Festival (vegetable & fruit) 
   in box or basket. 
 
Entries can be brought to the Village Hall from 8.00am – 
9.15am Village Hall re-opens at 11.30 am after judging. There 
will be various stalls, Tombola, Refreshments etc.  

Entry Forms can be found on Page XXXXXX 
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Class  no.                    Descrip,on of Entry   Entry Fee 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     Total Entry Fee 

Rudston Village Show 

Entry Form 

Name 

Address 

 

 

Tel 

Total entry fees are to be included when handing in entry 
forms. Last date for entries is Sunday 18th September. 

Hand entry forms to :-  Teresa Blofeld,   
      Church House Farm, 
      High Street 
      Rudston YO25 4UD 
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Where I've Been..... 
I have been in many places, but I've never been in 
Cahoots. Apparently you can't go alone. You have 
to be in Cahoots with someone. 

I've also never been in Cognito. I understand that 
no one recognizes you there. 

I have, however, been in Sane. I have made several 
trips there thanks to my friends, family and work. 
They don't have an airport; you have to be driven 
there. 

I would like to go to Conclusions, but you have to 
jump, and I'm not much on physical activity any-
more. 

I have also been in Doubt. That is a sad place to go, 
and I try not to visit there too often. 

I have been in Flexible, but only when it was very 
important to stand firm. 

Sometimes I'm in Capable, and I go there more and 
more often as I get older. 

One of my favorite places to be is in Suspense! It 
really gets the adrenalin flowing and pumps up the 
old heart, not knowing what's around the next cor-
ner! At my age I need all the stimuli I can get! 

I may have been in Continent, but I don't remember 
what country I was in. It's an age thing. 

Chris 
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  Rudston Outreach Post Office 

 The post office service at the village 
hall is now up and running….for now. 
 The service has been rather spas-
modic of late, but I would like to reassure 
all residents of the village that this is not 
the fault of the providers at Marton Road Post Office. 
 When I spoke to Chris Stanley, the post master, he as-
sured me that they are as frustrated by the situation as the peo-
ple in the village. He has been waiting for a computer cable to 
the outreach service.  
 Chris has made numerous calls to ask for a solution to the 
problem and has even involved the Post Masters’ Union. The 
present situation is only a temporary measure. 
 He is sorry for those people who have walked to the vil-
lage hall to find that the service is not available and sincerely 
hopes that measures will be taken to solve the problem on a 
permanent basis, as soon as possible. 
Sue 

Prescribing Campaign – ‘Don’t swallow up the NHS’ 
 

 A campaign has been launched to raise the awareness of 
how much it costs the local NHS to prescribe paracetamol for 
short term use. 
 People are being encouraged to buy over the counter in-
stead, at their local chemist or supermarket. 
 The campaign will dissuade patients from requesting pre-
scription items such as paracetamol, ibuprofen, cough and cold 
remedies etc.  
 This should help to bring down the “prescription spend”. 
 
 If there are any local volunteers who would be willing to 
share the posters and leaflets, please contact:- 

 Iquo Ema, Communications Manager on 01482 672195 or 
email iquo.ema@nhs.net 
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    Allsorts 4 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 We are pleased to welcome once again “Musical Allsorts” 
to Rudston Village Hall. Come along on October 15th to be en-
tertained by talented local musicians. There is an eclectic 
choice of music, from classics to pop and more besides! The 
doors open at 7pm and the finishing time is around 10pm. The 
tickets are £6, with light refreshments included.  Bring your own 
drink and glasses. There will be a raffle. 

Tickets are available from Shirley 420225, Kate 420901. 
All proceeds to Marie Curie. 

Here is some information about the performers. 
 

QUARTZZ 

Quartzz is an instrumental quartet, formed in 2013, from the 
remnants of a previous saxophone group. The current band 
comprises alto and  tenor saxophones, keyboard and drums. 
Cindy-Alto Sax, Bill -Tenor Sax, Helen –Keyboard and Tez on 
drums. 
They play an eclectic mix of easy –listening jazz, blues, pop 
and classical music, being influenced by the likes of Duke El-
lington, Josef Zawinul. Bobby Timmons, Val Morrison, Herbie 
Hancock and Gustav Holst (their repertoire includes a version 
or “Jupiter” from the Planets Suite). 

Previous appearances include Hull Jazz Club Players’ nights 
and various charity events. 

 

THREE’S COMPANY 

This folk trio consisting of Dave, Jamie and George have been 
together for many years. They are well known around the folk 
scene, playing in many folk clubs. They have, in the past, done 
much fund raising for various charities. Brush up on your vo-
cals and come to have a good sing….. 

Continued on page 15 

Musical 
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From page 14 

CHRISTOPHER CHILDS 

 Chris was 7 when given the opportunity to play a musical 
instrument. He started learning the tenor horn and has partici-
pated in many competitions, plus playing in Birmingham Sym-
phony Hall and The Royal Albert Hall. Chris has been in-
volved in Wigan School Music Service, Old Hall Brass Band, 
and University of Lancaster Music Society, where he is the 
conductor. He also plays and sometimes conducts Buckrose 
Concert Band. 

IM’N’IM’N’ER -A BRASS TRIO-  

‘a euph between two horns’ 

 Formed specially for this year’s Musical Allsorts the trio 
(Martin, Bob and Margaret) is making its debut (and possibly 
final) performance. All three are members of the Buckrose 
Band and U3A orchestra. 
Martin (French Horn) is an accomplished player is a member 
of Hessle Sinfonia. Bob (euphonium) took up the instrument 
only a few years ago, following retirement. 
Margaret played the French horn briefly at school, but the in-
strument spent a significant time in the bus station lost proper-
ty office, having being left on the school bus on several occa-
sions. She was inspired to try again, after retirement. 
They have had to arrange everything to suit their needs, as 
there are very few arrangements for this combination of instru-
ments. 
Apologies to original composers and audience! 
 

HARRY 

Harry is 15 and studies the violin with Barbara Parham, hav-
ing started lessons when he was 3. He joined the National 
Children’s Orchestra when he was eleven and has played in 
concerts all over the UK. He graduated to the National Youth 
Orchestra in 2015. 
He was named the overall winner of the East Coast Musician 
of the Year competition, which is held in Bridlington and he 
played solo with the Hull Philharmonic Orchestra earlier this 
year, in their Coastal Classics Concert. 
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     “And now the end is near”!  Welcome to the last Crossland’s 
Column, because there seems no doubt this time that we have a 
new Clerk to Rudston Parish Council.  Jennifer Hobson from Hun-
manby received formal approval at the August meeting, and has also 
taken on Burton Agnes as outlined previously.  She is a newcomer to 
the role (as was I all those years ago) so I am continuing to the end 
of September to try and ensure a smooth hand-over.  Jennifer fortui-
tously applied on the morning of the last meeting and came along 
that evening.  She wasn’t put off by what she saw!   

 

 We were pleasantly surprised that Councillors Evison and Ow-
en also turned up to the June meeting.   There was also a letter of 
introduction from Cllr. Paul Lisseter who has taken over from the late 
Margaret Chapman.        
 

 Dates of parish council meetings for the remainder of the year 
were agreed.  Unfortunately the October date was later found to be 
inconvenient, and has now been changed to the 12th of that month. 
The last of the calendar year was set for 14th December.  Your new 
clerk will confirm or otherwise in due course. 
 

 The recycled plastic furniture for the Corner Garden was ap-
proved, and should be appearing any time soon.  It has also raised 
the question of footpath access alongside the main road again, and 
that together with the rear steps to the churchyard, is being looked 
into.  At the August meeting the parish council were gratefully sur-
prised to learn of a donation of £350 to come from three village 
young people who had completed a school initiative involving a 20 
mile bike ride.  Apparently they specifically requested that it should 
go to the Corner Garden project.  Thank you. 
 

 Following changes in policy regarding traffic speed checks the 
one expected in Rudston last year never took place and now ap-
pears unlikely.  It is no longer direct police responsibility, and Rud-
ston is regarded as “not meeting certain conditions” (which unofficial-
ly probably means no fatalities).  Anyway, the government is being 
blamed for the situation and the parish council were advised to con-
tact their M.P. if they wished to take it further! 
 
Continued on page 17 
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    From page 16                                                                                                                       

    The reference to Fracking in the last newsletter was overtak-
en by events before it even appeared in print.  Short notice was re-
ceived of a meeting to be held in Kilham, and a further (separate) 
meeting on the subject took place in Bridlington in August.  No re-
ports from either. 
 

 Also too late for the last newsletter was news on bus services, 
and notice of that was displayed on the notice board.  A mobile in-
formation unit was deployed by E.R.Y.C. and Rudston happened to 
be one of the places visited on its first day, which was 2nd. August.  
Nothing further to report from that. 
 

 Finally some advance news:  the parish council will cease to 
receive payments for recycling after 30th September.  This refers to 
the Burton Fleming Road glass containers, which will remain in 
place for a while after that, but the Parish Council would appreciate 
a bumper month if possible.  As reported previously we are “in 
debt” under this scheme, so it would be nice to break even before it 
finishes!     
                                                                                                                             
Phillip Crossland 
(Please note that any opinions expressed in this column are not 
necessarily those of the Parish Council) 

 

 

Pat and Ian would like to thank everyone involved with our 

wedding day on the 14th May 2016 for making it so memorable. 

Glyn our vicar, Clive the organist, the girls who arranged the 

wonderful flower in church, and all 

the church helpers. Kathleen for the 

cake and decorating tips. Marie and 

Paddy for letting us use their beauti-

ful  horses and carriage which was 

beautifully decorated.  Such a magi-

cal day!  

Love Pat and Ian xx 
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Puzzles and Quizzes 

1. The Latin word for pig is: Swinus; Boarus; Porcus; or Oincus? 
2. What is five-eighths of sixteen? 
3. A miasma is a: Deafening noise; Big crowd; Nasty smell; or Tiny fish-
hook for catching prawns? 
4. What modern popular pet population originated entirely from single 
female found in Syria in 1930? 
5. To which major biblical event did the 'burning bush' direct Moses? 
The Sermon on the Mount; The Ten Commandments; Jesus' birth; or No-

ah's Ark? 
6. A naval orange is named after: Harvest festivals in church naves; 

Sailors ate them to combat scurvy; Navajo native American Indians grew 

them; or They have a 'belly-button'? 
7. What two-word slang is an open quarry, secondary glassblowing fur-
nace, dam/reservoir spillway? 
8 .The obsequious "ever so 'umble" money-lender in Charles Dickens' 
novel David Copperfield, is: Wishbone Ash; Uriah Heep; Pink Floyd; or 

Axl Rose. 
 

 
1. A little girl kicks a soccer ball. It goes 10 feet and comes back to her. 
How is this possible?  

2. A is the father of B. But B is not the son of A. How’s that possible?  

3. A man dressed in all black is walking down a country lane. Suddenly, 
a large black car without any lights on comes round the corner and 
screeches to a halt. How did the car know he was there?  

4. A truck driver is going down a one way street the wrong way, and 
passes at least ten policemen. Why is he not caught?  

5. How can a man go eight days without sleep?  

6. How can you drop a raw egg onto a concrete floor without cracking it?  

7. How can you lift an elephant with one hand?  

8. If Mr Smith’s peacock lays an egg in Mr Jones’ yard, who owns the 
egg?  

Answers page 22 

Quiz 1 

 

Quiz 2 
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WORDSEARCH  

B E N J A M I N B R I T T E N F 
R S H A N R E H T R O N R H L T 
I I T V N A M H S I R I V Y P H 
S M H E I T E O L X Y S I O U E 
T P E L V P I N E S W N R R L H 
O L O I C A W V S Z G O G K L I 
L O L N S A M E O S R G I S M G 
I N Y P U I R L C D E A N H A H 
A E M W C P N O V A D R I I N L 
N X P O X O T Y L I N D N R E A 
V P I E L S R E Y E D W V E T N 
E R C Z M D N L S C E T A S M D 
N E L A T S Y E L X R V D E I M 
I S N W I Z A R D M E L E Y H A 
C S V W E Y M O U T H L R M S N 
E B E L T E L L E B T E N A H T 

 Missing Word for July/August…..Andersontown News 

BENJAMIN BRITTEN 
BRISTOLIAN 
FLYING SCOTSMAN 
THE HIGHLANDMAN 
VIRGIN INVADER 
THANET BELLE 
LORELEY 
 

YORKSHIRE PULLMAN 
THE OLYMPIC JAVELIN 
NORTHERN IRISHMAN 
PINES EXPRESS 
THE RED DRAGON 
WEYMOUTH WIZARD 
V . . . . .  S . . . . . .  E . . . . . . 
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  v      l        k       
b            d        j            
g       q          y        
   w            p         

u         h       z       
s           x          o 

Answers page  22 

For Younger Readers 

Rearrange the missing  
letters to find  
A video game 

Puzzles and Quizzes 

Word Wheel 

 

 
 

Q: What did one wall say to the other wall? I’ll meet you at the corner! 

Q: Where do cows go for entertainment? To the moo-vies! 

Q: How do you know if there’s an elephant under you r bed? Your head 

hits the ceiling! 

Q: Why are elephants so wrinkled? Because they take too long to iron! 

Q: How do you keep an elephant from charging? Take away her credit 

card! 

Q: What do you call a pig that knows karate? A pork chop! 

Q: What do you call a fly without wings? A walk! 

Q: What do you call an alligator in a vest? An investigator! 

Q:  Why did the maths book look so sad? Because it had so many prob-

lems! 

Q:  Can a kangaroo jump higher than the Empire Stat e Building? Of 

course!  The Empire State Building can’t jump! 
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Articles and letters to the editor; Sue Tompkin, Northside 

House, East Gate, Rudston, Tel 01262 420705 
Email nicksue.tompkin@fsmail.net 

www.rudston.org.uk 
 

Telephone numbers, postal and email addresses printed in the Rud-
ston Newsletter, are in the public domain. The publication may be 
read by people from outside the village, either in  paper form or 
viewed on the website. 
Contributors please note that the deadline for articles, letters and no-
tices for the October Newsletter is Sept 27th. Any received after this 
time may be omitted but included in the next issue, if appropriate. 
The above does not apply to bereavement notices and messages, 
which will be included if at all possible. 

MiBus Service to Driffield 

Call 08456 445949 Mon-Fri 08:30 – 16:30 to book a seat. 

Every Tuesday, pick up from your door step. 

Pick up Rudston 09:55; drop Driffield 10:20 

Pick up Driffield 12:30; drop in Rudston 12:50 

      JOHN RAWLINGS 
 

   TV-VIDEO-HI-FI-SATELLITE 

          SALES & REPAIRS 
 

   Fast, E�cient & Personal  

     Service Always Given 
 

     Free Delivery & Installation within Our Service Area 
 

01262 421906 or 07974 674489 

Find us in Which ? Local 
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For Younger Readers 

Puzzle Solutions  

Word Wheel  

Minecraft 

 

1. Porcus 

2. Ten  

3. Nasty smell 

4. Hamster  

5. The Ten Commandments 

6. They have a 'belly-button'  

7. Glory hole 
8.  Uriah Heep  

Quiz 1 

Quiz 2 

1. Ever heard of gravity? She kicked it up. 

2. B is the daughter. 

3. It was day time. 

4. Because he was not driving! He’s walk-
ing on the pavement. 

5. By sleeping during the night time. 

6. The Egg won’t crack the concrete floor! 

             7. It is not a problem, since you will    
       never find an elephant with one  hand

    8. Peacocks don’t lay eggs, just  
  peahens.)  
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Advertising 
Business advertising is charged per issue at the following rates:  

    1/4 Page £2.50       1/2 Page £5.00  Full Page £10.00 
Contact the editor to discuss your requirements. 

Please make cheques payable to - Rudston Newsletter. 
Treasurer: Shirley Harland 

 
Useful Phone Numbers - Local Services 

MediBus 01482 395533 - E-mail: richard.willis@eastriding.gov.uk  

 

Library Van every other Tuesday, Long Street around 11.50am 

 
East Riding of Yorkshire Council Customer Services Centres:- 
Town Hall, Quay Road, Tel: 01262 422500, Fax: 01262 422509 
 
Driffield: Council Offices, West Garth, YO25 6TP 

Tel: 1377 255556, Fax: 01377 253655 

 
James Cole - Milkman, delivers daily - 01262 609486 
 
Chris Rudd - Wet fish, Wed. around 9 am - 605489, Mobile 07798 
652675 
 

Trade Directory 
Stephen Cooper -   Joinery & uPVC improvements - 420811 or 
    0 7590206629 
Steve Mitchinson - Plumbing & Heating  07941645532 
Stephen Ward -      Deep tissue sports, and remedial massage 
    07855951857 
Neil Jenkinson -     Plumber  420839 or 07856291737 
John Rawlings  -    TV-Video-Satellite Sales & Repairs      
     07974674489  or  01262421906 
Beech Electrical -  East Gate…. For all repairs and installations  
     07984133095 or 07958356205 
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Rudston Village Hall 

Hiring Fees  

 Residents   £5 per hour 

Non residents  £10 per hour 

 

For the meeting room  in the day time 

Residents   £4 per hour 

Non residents   £6.50 per hour 

For the meeting room in the evening 

Residents   £5 per hour 

Non residents  £7.50 per hour 


